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HB 2007  Oppose 

 

I strongly oppose this unconstitutional bill.  This would only make criminals out of law 

abiding persons and take away the ability for self defense in a random hodge podge 

of areas.  This does nothing to take care of the root of the problem which is the 

violent criminal and certain violent mentally ill.  How about some bills to control 

criminals and reform the mental health system instead of suppressing the law 

abiding.  Self Defense Free Zones are not the answer.  CHL holders are statistically 

among the most law abiding in our society, they are not the ones committing active 

attacks. 

 


